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Mass for the Lord's Day   
Academic Term Schedule 

Saturday Vigil 5:00 pm 
Sunday: 7:30, 9:30, 11:00 am  

5:00 pm (University Community—during term) 
Daily Mass 

Monday - Friday: 8:00 am, 12:l0 pm  
Saturday - 9:00 am 

 
Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

First Friday after the 8:00 am Mass until noon 
Tuesday - 8:00 to 9:00 pm (during term) 

 
Vespers 

Tuesday & Thursday - 6:00 pm (chapel) 
Wednesday - 5:15pm, Choral Vespers (upper Church)  

 
Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday  3:00 - 4:30 pm ~  Thursday  1:30 - 3:30 pm 
Or by appointment 

 
New Parishioners 

Welcome to Saint Paul Parish! 
To register, please fill out a registration card  

available in the church vestibule, the pews or at the  
parish office. 

 

PARISH OF ST. PAUL 
Harvard square 

 

 

April 12, 2015 
 

Sunday of  Divine Mercy 
 

Give thanks to the Lord, for he is 

good, his love is everlasting. 



Saint Paul Church Cambridge, Massachusetts  
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REV. Michael E. Drea, PASTOR  

Rev. Patrick S. Armano, PAROCHIAL VICAR 
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Rev. Michael E. Drea, SENIOR CHAPLAIN 
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Ms. Heather Angell, EARTHEN VESSELS DIRECTOR 

Mr. Doug Zack, DIRECTOR OF ADVANCEMENT 
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ST. PAUL’S CHOIR SCHOOL 
Mr. William McIvor, HEADMASTER 

Mr. John Robinson, DIRECTOR OF MUSIC 

Ms. Natasha Kahn,  DIRECTOR OF DEVELOPMENT 

Mrs. Dianne Flaherty, OFFICE MANAGER 
Mrs. Dawn Gromczynski,  DEVELOPMENT ASSOCIATE 
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CHRISTIAN INITIATION OF ADULTS 
The parish is always ready to receive adults into the  proc-
ess of preparation for baptism or reception into Full Com-
munion with the Roman Catholic Church.  Please call Patty 
Lee at (617) 491-8400 ext. 304 for an appointment. 
 

INFANT BAPTISM & INITIATION OF CHILDREN 
Inquire at the parish office or call (617) 491-8400. 
 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE   
Couples planning to marry in the Church should make an 
appointment to see one of the priests as far in advance as 
possible (at least six months).  Please call (617) 491-8400 
to make an appointment.  
 

PARISH FOOD PANTRY 
Non-perishable food is received before every Mass for the 
pantry, which is open Saturdays from 11:00am to 
11:30am. 
 

CHURCH ACCESS FOR THE DISABLED 
Take elevator from the Parish Center Lobby at 29 Mount 
Auburn Street. Restrooms, handicapped accessible, are 
located on 1st & 2nd floors of the Parish Center. 
 

PARKING FOR MASS ON SATURDAY & SUNDAY 
Free parking at the Cowperthwaite Garage is available by 
permit only for those attending Mass on weekends only. 

 

LITURGICAL CALENDAR 
 
 

Sunday, April 12, 2014 
Sunday of Divine Mercy 
9:30am Memorial: Jean-Marc Olivier 
11:00am Special Intention for Health:  
     Nancy Lynn Bedard 
 
Monday, 13:  St. Martin I 
 
Tuesday, 14: 
8:00am Memorial: Frank P. Mongiello 
12:10pm Special Intention:  
     Jacqueline Smith-Darling 
 
Wednesday, 15 
12:10pm Choir School Fund Intention 
 
Sunday, April 19, 2014 
The Third Sunday of Easter 

 

Pope Francis’ Universal  
Prayer Intention for April  

 

“That people may learn to respect crea-
tion and care for it as a gift of God.” 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Pope Francis’ Evangelization   
Prayer Intention for April  

 

“That persecuted Christians may feel the 
consoling presence of the Risen Lord and 

the solidarity of all the Church.” 



 SECOND SUNDAYOF EASTER — SUNDAY OF DIVINE MERCY  

ORGAN RECITAL  
Join us on Sunday, April 12th at 3:00pm at St. 
Paul's, as Senior Organ Scholar Forrest Eimold 
presents Messiaen's great 'Méditations sur le 
mystère de la Sainte Trinité' which are pro-

found musical meditations on the Mystery of the Holy 
Trinity. Admission is free, and this will be a spectacular 
event by our talented Organ Scholar.  

2015 CATHOLIC APPEAL UPDATE 
The 2015 Catholic Appeal campaign is well underway at St. 
Paul’s.  As of March 31,  24 parishioners have participated, 
and together, we have raised $26,820 toward our parish 
campaign goal of $37,973. Thank you to all who have par-
ticipated up to this point.  Your generosity will benefit 
hundreds of Pastoral, charitable, and educational pro-
grams at work within the Archdiocese of Boston, and at St. 
Paul’s.  With $11,153 left to raise, we need the participa-
tion of every parishioner.  Your gift to the Catholic Appeal 
moves us forward in hope as we work in unity to 
strengthen the ministries and mission of the Archdiocese 
of Boston.  If you have yet to participate in the 2015 
Catholic Appeal, please pledge online at 
www.BostonCatholicAppeal.org or complete a pledge 
form available in the back of the Church.  Please note that 
you may make a pledge payable in monthly installments 
up until January 31, 2016.  For more information please 
contact Father Michael Drea at (617) 491-8400.   

 
TICKETS NOW AVAILABLE ST. PAUL'S 
CHOIR SCHOOL ANNUAL GALA! 
Tickets are now available to the Choir 
School's 16th Annual Gala - Spring Into 

Song! - to support the world-renowned St. Paul's Choir 
School. Join us on Saturday, May 9, beginning at 6:00pm, 
at the Quincy Marriott as we honor William McIvor, Head-
master of the Choir School, and Kevin and Monica Fitzgib-
bons of AimHigher Recordings. The evening will include 
live and silent auctions and performances by the Choir and 
a string quartet from the New England Conservatory. Mas-
ter of Ceremonies is local television anchor Scott Wahle. 
All proceeds will benefit the Choir School and will allow 
this unique education to remain affordable to boys from 
throughout the Boston area. To purchase tickets online 
visit www.stpaulchoirschool.com or call (617) 491-8400 
x306 for more information. 
 

 

CLERGY HEALTH AND RETIREMENT 
The Easter collection for the Clergy Health and Retire-
ment Trust supported the health and well-being of our 
628 active and senior diocesan priests. Thanks to your 
generosity, our parish raised $16,137 in support of all of 
our priests who faithfully serve our Catholic family in the 
Archdiocese of Boston. Our parish contribution will have 
a significant impact on the quality of life programs we are 
able to provide for our priests. If you were out of town 
this past weekend, or did not have the opportunity to 
participate, all are welcome to make a donation online at 
www.clergyfunds.org. On behalf of all our priests, thank 
you for your generous support of the Clergy Health and 
Retirement Trust.  
 
HOME MISSIONS—SECOND COLLECTION 
MILITARY ARCHDIOCESE, BLACK & NATIVE AMERICAN  
The second collection on April 26th supports three impor-
tant national Catholic missions.  The Military Archdiocese 
collection provides for Catholic chaplains throughout the 
world for American servicemen and servicewomen.  The 
Home Missions collection subsidizes the evangelization 
and formation activities of mission dioceses.  The Black 
and Native American collection strengthens evangeliza-
tion and outreach programs which would otherwise be in 
danger of disappearing among the Black, American In-
dian, Eskimo, and Aleut communities of the United 
States.    

ADULT/COLLEGE CONFIRMATION 
APRIL 18TH  
The Parish of St Paul congratulates our adult/
college Confirmation candidates (Alex, Claire, 

Dina, Francisco, Gerardo, Joanne, Karen, Laura, Marcos, 
Martin, Matheus, Nicole, and Stella) who will be confirmed 
by Cardinal Seán O'Malley along with candidates from all 
the other colleges in the Boston area at 11:00am on Satur-
day, April 18th at the Cathedral of the Holy Cross,  1400 
Washington Street., Boston. 

http://www.stpaulchoirschool.com
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      SEE WHAT’S HAPPENING 
           AT ST. PAUL’S… 

 
 
 
 
 

TRAINING FOR LECTORS AND EXTRAORDINARY  
MINISTERS OF HOLY COMMUNION 
Fr. Mark Murphy will hold trainings for new as well as 
experienced liturgical ministers (Lectors and Extraordi-
nary Ministers of Holy Communion) on Saturday, April 
18th from 3:00pm - 5:00pm.  For more information, 
please contact Fr. Mark Murphy, harvard-
priest@gmail.com or Patty Lee, pattycL@hotmail.com. To 
sign-up for the training, please contact Nancy Nicolaou at 
nnicol@stpaulparish.org.  Come serve the Lord in this im-
portant ministry.  We need you! 
 
THE BADALIYA AND PEACE ISLANDS INSTITUTE 
The Badaliya and Peace Islands Institute Interfaith 
prayer gathering will meet Sunday, April 19, 2015 from 
3:00pm - 4:30pm in St. Paul Parish Center Chapel. Doro-
thy C. Buck will lead the prayer gathering for peace and 
reconciliation among all faith traditions especially in the 
Middle East and the Holy Land. Further Information: 
Leave a message on this Voice Mail: (781)395-4391 or e-
mail Dr. Dorothy C. Buck at dorothy@dcbuck.com  See 
information about the Badaliya Prayer on the web-
site: www.dcbuck.com 
 
FOOD PANTRY 
Stock in the Food Pantry is running low and is in need of 
the following items: juice, shelf milk (Parmalat), cereal, 
oatmeal, peanut butter, jelly, coffee, tea, hot chocolate, 
and condiments.  Extra plastic bags are also welcome. For 
more information, please e-mail Tara at 
tll7997@yahoo.com.  
 
ST. PAUL’S GIVING KIOSK 
Don’t forget about the St. Paul’s Giving Kiosk - located in 
the vestibule! The device offers parishioners a new means 
by which to make offertory donations via credit card.  All 
donations made through the kiosk are credited to parish-
ioner accounts.  The kiosk also allows visitors the chance 
to make contributions.  Check it out! 
 
SANCTUARY LAMP 
The Sanctuary Lamp, which burns for eight days and 
nights at the tabernacle, symbolizes the presence of 
Christ and marks the boundaries of holy space in the 
Church.  If you are interested in learning how to donate a 
Sanctuary Lamp in memory of a loved one,  please con-
tact Nancy Nicolaou at (617) 491-8400 ext. 303. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
           

 
 
 

PARISH OFFERTORY 
St. Paul’s cumulative offertory for July 1, 2014 through 
April 5, 2015 (39 weeks) was $274,799.99 (includes lump 
sum payments of $63,159.75).  The cumulative offertory 
for July 1, 2013 through April 5, 2014 (39 weeks) was 
$356,183.00 (includes lump sum payments of 
$90,573.00).  If you have questions about Saint Paul’s fi-
nances, please ask Father Drea or any of the members of 
the Finance Committee. The members are Jim Perrine 
(chair), Dave Dankens, and Ted Monahan. Their contact 
information can be obtained from the parish office. 

 

PLEASE KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS COUPLES  
WHO  ARE PREPARING FOR THE  

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE, ESPECIALLY: 
 

II.  Laura Westfall & David Rhee 
 

 
 

 

  DINNER TO BENEFIT CHRISTIANS IN IRAQ 
On Saturday April 11, the Knights off Columbus will be 
hosting a dinner after the Saturday Vigil Mass to Benefit 
Iraqi Christians. All funds will go to the Knights of Colum-
bus Refugee Fund. Tickets will be available after morning 
Mass the following two Sundays at coffee & conversation. 
Price is $20 for adults, $15 for students and $10 dollars for 
children.  
 
A BIG THANK YOU FROM THE HCEF! 
The HCEF Partner Parish committee at St. Paul's wishes to 
thank all those parishioners who contributed  to our sec-
ond collection for the Christian families in need at Our 
Lady of Fatima in Beit Sahour, Palestine in the Holy Land. 
We are grateful for your generosity! 

SECOND SUNDAY OF EASTER 
A REFLECTION 

 

“Put your finger here and see my hands, and bring your 
hand and put it into my side, and do not be unbelieving, 
but believe." After the Resurrection, the wounds of Christ 
take on a whole new meaning. Whereas they had origi-
nally been a sign of the tragedy and pain of the crucifixion, 
they now became a sign of triumph and power over physi-
cal death as well as spiritual death-sin.  When Jesus invites 
Thomas to touch his wounds, he is allowing Thomas to 
experience this reality for himself. Thomas doesn't just 
look at the nail marks; he personally encounters them. He 
puts himself into the now-glorified wounds of Jesus. And 
then, he believes. This encounter not only takes away Tho-
mas' doubt but also allows him to share in the joy of 
Christ's victory. "My Lord and my God!" Thomas exclaims. 

mailto:harvardpriest@gmail.com
mailto:harvardpriest@gmail.com
mailto:pattycL@hotmail.com
mailto:nnicol@stpaulparish.org
http://www.dcbuck.com/


HARVARD CATHOLIC CENTER 

HARVARD CATHOLIC CENTER NEWS 
 
 

Student News   
 

GRADUATE STUDENTS, PROFESSIONAL 
SCHOOL STUDENTS, POSTDOCS, AND YOUNG 
PROFESSIONALS   
 

Upcoming Masses on Campus 
St. Paul’s 5:00pm Mass in the upper Church. 
HBS Mass: Mass at 8:00pm in the HBS Chapel. NO HBS 
MASS ON SUNDAY, APRIL 12  - HBS 8pm Mass continues 
Sunday April 19th  
HLS Mass: Alternate Sundays 6:30pm, Wasserstein 1010:   
April 19, May 3 

EX LIBRIS 
Join us on Tuesday, April 21 at 8:00pm in Room 203 of the 
Harvard Catholic Center or the next meeting of our read-
ing group, Ex Libris.  Everyone is welcome - we look for-
ward to seeing you there!  For more information and/or 
for a pdf of the reading material if you want to look at it in  
advance, e-mail:  olimarjot@gmail.com. 
 
COR AD COR 
How does your life of faith guide you in your working life? 
How does your work help you live out your faith? Come 
hear others' stories and share your own over food, wine, 
and warm conversation. For more information, e-mail: 
mariadevlin@fas.harvard.edu.  The next meeting will take 
place on Thursday, April 30 at 8:00pm in the Harvard Catho-

lic Center Student Lounge, 2nd Floor (Enter at 20 Arrow Street 
or at 29 Mount Auburn Street). 
 

 

 
GSAS SUNDAY MORNING BRUNCH 
GSAS CSA invites all graduate students and young profes-
sionals to join them for brunch every Sunday following the 
9:30am Mass.  Gather and meet in the vestibule.  
 
 

UNDERGRADUATES 
 

TOTUS TUESDAY AND SUPER TUESDAY 
Join us on Tuesdays during the academic year from 8-9pm 
for  Totus Tuesday in St. Paul's Church. During holy hour 
there is Eucharistic Adoration, Benediction, Confession, 
meditation and music. Following the holy hour 
is Super Tuesday at 9:00pm. Join us in the student lounge 
at the Catholic Center for snacks and conversation. All are 
welcome!  
 
LUNCH DISCUSSION WITH FR. MURPHY 
Every Friday afternoon of the semester some students and 
Fr. Murphy gather in the Adams House cafeteria at 1:00pm 
for lunch and an informal conversation about different 
areas of faith and Church teaching. All are welcome! 
 
DINNER TO BENEFIT CHRISTIANS IN IRAQ 
On Saturday April 11, the Knights off Columbus will be 
hosting a dinner after the Saturday Vigil Mass to Benefit 
Iraqi Christians. All funds will go to the Knights of Colum-
bus Refugee Fund. Tickets will be available after morning 
Mass the following two Sundays at coffee & conversation. 
Price is $20 for adults, $15 for students and $10 dollars for 
children.  
 

 

YOUNG COUPLES AND NEW FAMILIES:  
A WORK IN PROGRESS 
Please join newly engaged/married couples and new par-
ents for fellowship and potluck-style food at 6:30pm in 
the Student Lounge at 20 Arrow Street on Thursday, 
April 23  6:30pm. For more information visit StPaulYoung-
Couples@googlegroups.com.  Future dates: Saturday, 
May 2 at 10:00am,  Thursday, May 21 at 6:30pm,  Thurs-
day, June 25 at 6:30pm.  

GRADUATE STUDENTS, PROFESSIONAL SCHOOL  
STUDENTS, POSTDOCS, YOUNG PROFESSIONALS  
DINNERS — COME ONE COME ALL!   
Join us on Thursday, April 16 We gather at 7:00pm and 
dine at 7:30pm in the Student Lounge at 20 Arrow Street.  
Future dates:  May14  

mailto:olimarjot@gmail.com

